
Special Meeting 
Adoption of the 2019 Proposed Budget 

December 19, 2018 
 

A special meeting of the Shenango Township Board of Supervisors was held on Wednesday,  
December 19, 2018, at 10:00 a.m. at the Shenango Township Municipal Building, with Supervisors Frank 
Augustine, Albert Burick, III, and Brandon Rishel present. 
 
(There were no members of the public present.) 
 
The purpose of the meeting was for the Adoption of the 2019 Proposed Budget of Shenango Township. 
 
The meeting was called to order and opened with a salute to the flag. 
 
Mr. Burick said the 2019 Proposed Budget is $3,907,524.00, with no tax increase for the year 2019. 
 
Motion by Mr. Rishel second by Mr. Augustine to adopt the 2019 Proposed Budget of Shenango 
Township.    Motion carried. 
 
Motion by Mr. Rishel second by Mr. Augustine to adjourn.  Motion carried. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 10:04 a.m. 
 


